James A. Commins (051 57 3%232)
Coral Astor (lirs. 051 57 322,

Qctcber 12, 1984,

Dear Member,

For your informztion, copies of the lMinutes of our Annual eeting and
following Centrzl Ccuncil !'ceting are enclosed.

It was moved that ‘ember's Fees increase to %25.00 first 100 and ¢10,00
every part thereof. Please complete and return the enclosed 84/85
embercship Card.

Also, as a result of the meeting and due to the input of some of our
Associete “enrbers, tnere ic a move to create a separate supporting
organisation with their own adminietrative staff and to be based in
Melbourne.

There will be a meeting held at 7.00p.m. ‘on October 25th, at iiooms 5 to 8
Fxhibition tuildin., "icholson Street, Carlton to which Ascoclate i‘embers
and supyorters have been invited to discuss and perhaps form the new body.
As a Member of the Association, do feel free to attend this meeting should
you wish to. Tlease read the enclosed self-explanatory letter which has
been circulated.

I do not have to remind you of the inestimable value to us that our
Associate Members have been and the above move promises to generate much
wider support.

Yours faithfully,

JAMES A. COMMNINE,
President.

Encl.



